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Comments: Rock climbing is an essential wilderness experience, a valid wilderness experience. If fixed anchors

are banned or the process for their placement is significantly changed, that jeopardizes the safety of the

wilderness experience for rock climbers. Trail signs should also be considered an installation. However, their

removal would create unsafe conditions for wilderness experiences. Please make no changes to fixed anchors.

They are essential for the wilderness experiences of thousands of Americans each year.


